Jinder Ubhi

From: moooy, Juia (I

Sent: 31 January 2018 18:00
To: Londonplan
Subject: London Plan

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing with support for the E9 proposals for food outlets to be restricted in terms of distance from schools. This is an important way to protect children
and young people.

Could this measure also be used to support access to healthy choices? Fit4Life used to incentivise local shops to sell fruit?

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Julia Moody
GP
Tower Hamlets CCG GP Lead for Children and Young People
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for
exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch, https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail
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